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DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR IN RELATION TO
THE PROPOSED VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUSITION

The Company announces that the despatch date of the circular in relation to the
proposed Very Substantial Acquisition will be further postponed to a date on or
before 15 November 2013.

This announcement is made pursuant to Rule 14.36A of the Listing Rules.

Reference is made to the announcements of China Strategic Holdings Limited (the
“Company”) dated 2 September 2013 and 24 September 2013 (the
“Announcements”) in relation to the proposed Very Substantial Acquisition. Unless
the context requires otherwise, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same
meanings as those defined in the Announcements.

As the Company requires additional time to prepare certain information to be
included in the Circular, the Company expects that the despatch date of the Circular
will be further postponed to a date on or before 15 November 2013.

By order of the Board
China Strategic Holdings Limited

Or Ching Fai
Chairman
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